
 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSIONER 

 
The Florida Public Service Commission Nominating Council is accepting applications to 

fill the two term vacancies on the Florida Public Service Commission. These are full-

time positions appointed by the Governor with official headquarters in Tallahassee and 

an annual salary presently at $132,036. Selection process for these vacancies will be 

held by the Florida Public Service Commission Nominating Council.  Senate 

confirmation of the Governor’s appointments is required. 

 

Applicants must be competent and knowledgeable in one or more fields which include, 

but are not limited to: public affairs, law, economics, accounting, engineering, finance, 

natural resource conservation, energy, or another field substantially related to the duties 

and functions of the Commission.   

 

Persons interested in receiving a hard copy application packet should write, email, or 

fax a written request to Mavis Knight, Office of Legislative Services - PSCNC, 874 

Claude Pepper Building, 111 West Madison Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400, 

email: knight.mavis@leg.state.fl.us, fax: (850) 414-1909.  An electronic copy of the 

application packet can be obtained at http://www.leg.state.fl.us/pscnc.   The completed 

application must be received in the Council’s office by 5:00 p.m. EST, Tuesday, 

June 12, 2018.  Late applications will not be considered. 

 

If an accommodation is needed for a disability, please notify Mavis Knight at  

(850) 717-0301.  If hearing or speech impaired, dial 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-

955-8770 (Voice). 
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